
GARDNER LAKE AUTHORITY 
270 Hartford Road 
Salem, CT  06240 

 
Meeting Notes of November 10, 2022 

Montville Public Safety Building 
 

 
We did have a quorum until Jim left. No real business was done except for Ben's presentation.  He 
will forward report when the last analysis is completed and documented.  
  
Members in attendance were, Henry Granger, Bill Wrobel, Scott Soderberg, Jim Miller and Chris 
Rios.  Excused: Mike Magliano, Tony Lasaracinia, Kate Johnson.  Guests were, John Hummel, 
Bob Neddo, Edwina Callaghan, Joyce Schulz.  
 
Chris made a motion to adjourn at 8:35, seconded by Bill because of lack of quorum.  Motion 
passed.   
 
Submitted by Henry Granger 
GLA Chair 
 


